The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation
Office of the Reservation Attorney (509) 634-2381
P.O. Box 150, Nespelem, WA 99155 FAX: (509) 634-2387

June 7, 2012

Lisa Wyse, Manager

Records Management

Utilities & Transportation Commission
VIA email: lwyse@utc.wa.gov

Re:  Docket no. UT-120590
Dear Ms. Wyse:

Per our phone conversation today, I hereby resubmit a revised filing in Docket No. UT-120590
that was previously submitted on April 27, 2012. The purpose of this resubmission is to protect
confidential information that had been submitted in error. This information is confidential per WAC
480-07-160 because it contains private, valuable commercial and other confidential financial
information of the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation. In addition, the release of this
information was not authorized by the Colville Tribes nor did the Colville Tribes have prior knowledge
of it. Further, this confidential information had been submitted without the legal consent of the Colville
Tribes.

Attached is a redacted version that shows that the confidential information begins at page 17 of
the original submission. Please treat the unredacted previously filed version as containing confidential
information per WAC 480-07-160 from page 17 on. Thank you for all your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Melissa Campobasso, Attorney

cc: File



